
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Carl L. Marcellino

Senator Carl L. Marcellino today applauded the US Department of

Commerce decision to turn down the Broadwater project
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"It is truly significant to have the US Department of Commerce to independently concur

that Broadwater is wrong for Long Island Sound. If we are to protect the Sound's ecology

and economic significance than the only reasonable position is to reject Broadwater and find

an alternative," said Senator Marcellino


